Inc. Village of Woodsburgh

ALAN HIRMES, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE SHIRA HOSCHANDER, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, CLERK TREASURER BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY DENNIS FROMIGIA, BUILDING INSPECTOR

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

JACOB HARMAN, MAYOR

June 23, 2023

Dear Neighbors:

We are pleased to advise you that the next meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, June 26, 2023 at Village Hall. We will have our usual monthly reports; address any pending or new village business at hand and as always, be available to discuss any other matters you may wish us to consider.

We would like to thank everyone who came out to vote at our Village Election held on June20th. Thank you for re-electing myself, Alan Hirmes and Barry Rozenberg. We are honored to continue serving the Village as elected Trustees.

If you are aware of any street light outages in the Village, we would appreciate your informing the Village Office. Additionally, if you notice tree branches or shrubbery on your property obstructing a street light or road visibility, kindly make arrangements to have your gardener or tree service cut them back. This will enhance visibility for motorists as well as provide additional safety for pedestrians.

With summer upon us I would like to remind everyone to be respectful of your neighbors when planning outdoor events so that we can continue to keep the peace and tranquility of our charming Village.

We welcome your participation and look forward to seeing you on the 26th .

Very truly yours,

Jake & Hanna

Jake Harman Mayor